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March 31, 2020 
  
Dear parents/guardians,  
 
Good afternoon, I am sure many of you have questions regarding your child’s education. We appreciate your 
patience while we waited for guidance. According to Governor Pritzker’s speech today at 2:30, he recommends 
schools will remain closed through April 30th. The Illinois State Board of Education will surely follow suit and 
post that as well this evening or tomorrow. School Districts were advised to use Act of God Days from March 
17th-March 30th then transition to Remote Learning Days which are different than E-Learning days during the 
shutdown of the state. 
 
Today is the first of 3 days of Remote Learning Preparation Days as we prepare to comply with the 
recommendations’ given to us on Friday, March 27th.   
 
We are in the final planning stages. You will soon be getting information posted to our Facebook pages and 
App sharing the process. In addition to pushing the information digitally, we will have hard copies available for 
pick up Friday at the school from 9-12.  
 
Friday, April 3rd, will be day one of our Remote Learning Days and it will seem strange in the beginning for 
you and for us. Together we will work through it all. 
 
It is our primary goal to assure the safety and wellness of our students in these difficult times. The focus and 
intent of our Remote Learning Days is to provide some continuity and enrichment of education. There will be 
required daily “check-ins” and a cumulative project due in May.  All of the details will be laid out for you in the 
coming days. I will post again Thursday with new updates and again Friday. 
 
Thank you for your patience and continue to follow us for updates. 
 
Brian Plummer 
Director 
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